11th May 2020
Dear parents, 
It is quite unbelievable that we are still out of school. I hope everyone is managing ok? I know the key in our house is getting outside regularly.
This week I want the children to continue with the work I posted last week. Remember about the weekly writing I want your child to do. Encourage the use of capital letters and full stops in this.
I would love to see pictures of your child outside, doing school work or learning a new skill. If you do take a picture could you send it to my email lfenton571@c2kni.net and I will post it on our class page on the website.
Missing you all my wee friends,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Lynelle
